
School Supplies for September 2025-2026 year 

Grade Kindergarten through Grade 3  

Dear Parents of next year's Grades K-3 students! 

Looking ahead, as we prepare for the new school year, we wanted to inform 
you about an exciting change to how school supplies will be handled going 
forward. 
This upcoming school year, Pinetree Way Elementary will be moving to a  
bulk ordering system for student supplies.  Instead of purchasing items 
individually, supplies will be ordered in bulk by the school and distributed to 
students in September.  Families will simply make a single online payment 
at that time on School Cash Online.  
This new system is designed to: 

• Save you time—no more running around trying to find every item on a
supply list.

• Save you money—bulk purchasing allows us to access lower prices
than retail.

• Ensure that every student has the same, high-quality supplies.
More information and payment instructions will be sent out as we get closer 
to September.  

The fees for specific grades will be: 
Kindergarten and Grade 1 - $55 each 
Grade 2 and Grade 3 - $70 each 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Have a wonderful summer! 


